
PUBLIC NOTICE
William R. Thrall II has applied for an on-
premises beer license for Sammy Jo’s Pizza and 
More to be located at 228 Interstate Dr., Suite 
#127. The Crossville Beer Board will meet on 
Tuesday, September 9, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. at City 
Hall to consider this application.

Sally Oglesby, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee


